
 

 
 
 
 

Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative 
Dr. Marianne Fidishin, Executive Director 
1304 Ronzheimer Avenue 
St. Charles, IL  60174 
Phone:  331-228-4873 
Fax: 331-228-4874 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative Executive Advisory Board 

 

FROM: Marianne Fidishin, PhD, Executive Director 

 

DATE: October 3, 2018 

 

RE: Eagle Scout Project and Donation 

 

Mr. Owen Frausto, a St. Charles resident, approached MVSEC with the proposal to create an outdoor 

classroom area.  Mr. Frausto is a sophomore at St. Francis High School in Wheaton and hoped to use the 

outdoor classroom as his Eagle Scout project as well as providing an alternate environment for students 

with special needs.  Completed during the summer, 2018, the project was completed and installed 

September 7, 2018.  It is used daily, weather permitting, by the students attending the Mades-Johnstone 

Center.  

 

We would like to thank Mr. Frausto for his hard work and generosity to MVSEC.  

 

 

 

 

  


